
THIS IS A TEST.  THIS IS A TEST.  THIS IS A TEST.
On Wednesday, July 22, at 10 a.m., 

Duke will conduct a test of the 
DukeALERT notification system.

The test will include the various 
communication channels that would be used 

to notify the Duke community in the event 
of a life-threatening emergency.

For more information, visit: 
www.emergency.duke.edu

NOTIFICATION DURING AN EMERGENCY:

E-mail will be sent to all Duke 
e-mail addresses.

Outdoor warning system may 
broadcast alerts on campus.

Web and RSS feed at  
www.emergency.duke.edu.

Text messages: Sign up at  
www.emergency.duke.edu.

Recorded update at
(919) 684-INFO (4636).

Direct contact from emergency 
personnel and managers.

Tune in to news media for 
regular updates.

Bulletins and fliers may be 
posted in buildings.


